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TO: Members of the Planning Commission 
 

FROM: Maureen Tamuri AIA, AICP 
 Community Development Director 
 

SUBJECT:   Election of Planning Commission Chair and Vice Chair 
 

RECOMMENDATION: That the Planning Commission elect a Chair and Vice Chair as 
required under CMC 2.28.030 Planning Commission 
Organization 
 

 
 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Planning Commission elect a Chair and Vice Chair as required under CMC 
2.28.030 Planning Commission Organization 
 

REVIEW AUTHORITY: 
 
Calabasas Municipal code C 2.28.030 states that election of a chair and vice-chair shall be 
made through vote of the Planning Commission.   
 
 

BACKGROUND: 
 
The Planning Commission last selected a new Chair and Vice Chair at its meeting of 
February 15, 2018.  The code requires that election of a new Chair and vice chair be 
determined on an annual basis, with no term over two years.  As such, it is appropriate at 
this time to place this item on the agenda for the Commission’s consideration.  
 
 

ATTACHMENTS: 
 
Exhibit A: CMC Chapter 2.28 Planning Commission  
 
 


